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PTFA (CJS Parents, Teachers and Friends 

Association) – Call for Help 

 

The PTFA have asked for this  message to be put 

in the newsletter again.  Over the years they have 

raised money through various events such as 

Christmas Fairs, discos and Bingo Nights to name 

but a few.  This money has been used to buy 

things for the school for ALL children to make use 

of.  They have paid for the children to go to the 

theatre and for the theatre to come in to school. 

 

Without more parent/friend volunteers, in 

particular someone to take on the treasurer role 

the PTFA will no longer be able to function, there 

will be no more fund raising events and no extra 

money to spend on the pupils of this school.   

 

For more information, email ptfa@cjs.derby.sch.uk 

Vacancies 

 
We currently are looking to recruit… 

 

6 Midday supervisors 
 

• Do you have a caring 

approach to children? 

• Are you good fun? 

• Would you like to make a 

difference at CJS? 

• Do you have spare time 

around lunchtime each day? 
 

If so, you might be interested in applying 

to be a Midday Supervisor at CJS. 

You would need to be available 11.50am 

and 1.35pm each day. 

We would be happy to hear from any of 

you but we are especially looking to 

recruit a male midday supervisor as we 

currently only have female staff.   

 

Details can be found by clicking here. 

 

 

Hello Yellow 

 

On Friday, 8th October, we will be raising 

money for Young Minds through their Hello 

Yellow campaign.  Children can come to 

school in all yellow clothes, or an item of 

yellow with their school uniform.  Please, no 

football kits.   

 

Click here to make a donation on our Just 

giving page, and thank you for your 

generosity. 

 
 

https://www.emet.academy/vacancies?pid=12&vacancyid=340
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/joanne-davis30?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=joanne-davis30&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=4acf7a889bba4ca9b150b84b57417583.
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Harvest Collection 

Every year, as part of 

our harvest 

celebrations we 

collect goods to 

donate to the Padley 

Centre in Derby.  The 

Centre provides hot meals, toiletry and 

clothing parcels to those members of our 

community most in need.  Through the 

pandemic they helped homeless people 

keep safe and stay indoors to protect the 

NHS; they provided food to members of the 

“shielding group” who couldn’t get out to 

the shops.  They support women’s hostels and 

animal sanctuaries. 

 

We are not doing a Harvest 

Assembly this year but will still be 

collecting goods to donate to the 

Padley Centre and your donations 

will be very much appreciated.  In 

their words – “we cannot do what 

we do without the support of 

people like you!  Thank you.” 

 

Below is a list of the items they are 

most in need of: 

 

Gravy granules, biscuits, cook-in-

sauces, sugar, jam, tinned fish, 

tinned fruit, tinned custard, long 

life milk (NOT fresh), kitchen rolls 

and washing powder. But anything 

you can give will help although, 

please no fresh produce as we do 

not have the facilities to keep it 

fresh. 

 

Donations should be brought to 

the school office so that we can 

store them at the trophy cupboard 

outside the office.  

 

The Centre will be collecting from 

us on 21st October. 

 

Thanks again for any support you 

can provide.   
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Looking Ahead: 
 

Monday 4th October 

Year 4 Rainforest Animal Workshop 

 

Friday 8th October 

Hello Yellow Day – raising money to help 

Young Minds 

 

Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th October 

Year 6 Residential Trip 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th October 

After school; *Parents Book-Share Drop-in 

(Edale, Ticknall, Foremark, Duffield) 

 

Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th October 

After school; *Parents Book-Share Drop-in 

(Hope, Newtown, Chatsworth, Glossop) 

 

Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th October 

After school; *Parents Book-Share Drop-in 

(Castleton, Dovedale, Riber, Tissington) 

 

Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st October 

After school; *Parents Book-Share Drop-in 

(Bakewell, Hartington, Ashbourne, Cromford) 

 

This is now all set up to book via ParentPay so 

please log onto your ParentPay account and 

book yourself in.  Spaces are limited to 20 per 

session and once a session is fully booked it 

will no longer appear on ParentPay. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thursday  21st October 

Padley collecting donations 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 

Half term (school closed to pupils) 

 

Monday 1st November  

INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tuesday 2nd November 

Parents Meetings – Newtown, Hartington & 

Castleton 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd November 

Parents Meetings – Bakewell & Tissington 

 

Thursday 4th November 

Parents Meetings – Foremark 

 

Monday 8th November 

Parents Meetings – Ticknall, Edale, Glossop & 

Ashbourne 

 

Tuesday 9th November 

Parents Meetings – Duffield & Chatsworth 

 

Wednesday 10th November 

Parents Meetings – Dovedale, Cromford & 

Riber 

 

Thursday 11th November 

Parents Meetings – Hope 

 

These will be virtual meetings.  More 

information will be sent out nearer the time. 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monday 6th December 

Flu Immunisations (information is on page 2) 

 

Friday 17th December 

Scroogical – Xmas Panto 

Christmas Dinner 

 

Wednesday 22nd December 

Final day of the term 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thursday 23rd December – Friday 7th January 

2022 

Christmas Holidays 

School closed to pupils 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monday 10th January 2022 

School opens for the Spring term 

 

 

 

 


